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| support SB 1501 and the collaboration shown between responsible entities. The
Private Forest Accord provides for much needed additional riparian buffers,
increased management of forest roadways and mitigation of environmental impacts.
This is an important legislation and | urge its passage. I've worked at the local, state
and federal levels for environmental safeguards and improvements for the last 20
years - the PFA is the first of its kind legislation with broad support. Thank you for
your service and for respecting your constituents.



